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The bulk of my time has been spent on conference business since my last report.
Continuing Education Opportunities
Beth Robb motioned that HSLI sponsor the MLA webinar series this fall.  A host could not be arranged in time for the first session in the series.  HSLI sponsored the MLA webinar on October 2, and HSLI thanks Laura Wimmer for hosting.  Virginia Gale will be hosting the November sessions, with Chicago and South paying registration.  HSLI thanks Virginia and Chicago and South.  Nina Pals made contact with the Illinois State Library, and they plan to request GMR funding for the November workshops, providing and additional location.
I have made contact with the Chair of the 2014 Academic and Research Libraries in Illinois Conference to see if a session with MLA credit will be possible.  I have not heard a response yet.
Partnership with other Organizations
I am still awaiting a response from the ILA membership committee regarding our request for a discounted co-membership rate.  I hope to hear from them after their conference later this month.

Dates for the joint library association conference have been set and are included in the 2014-15 conference planning report.
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